From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/31/2016 3:04:51 PM

Subject: Character Home Zoning Review - Update & Workshop Summary

Dear Mayor and Council,

Just a note to let you know that the consultation summary from the Character Home Zoning Review Stakeholder Workshop held in December is now posted on the City's website at the following link: http://wancouver.ca/files/cov/character-home-zoning-review-single-family-homes-summary-of-stakeholder-workshop-dec-2015.pdf

Based on the feedback we received at the Council workshop, we will adjust the Character Home Zoning Review to look at neighbourhoods with high concentrations of character homes in single-family zones throughout the City, not only in the primarily west side discretionary zones of RS-5, RS3 and RS-3A. Staff will begin meeting with stakeholder groups in June to discuss various geographic and zoning options, with broad public outreach and consultation events getting underway in the Fall.

Before we begin our Fall public consultation we will provide you with another update, and will plan to do the same for the three Council liaisons assigned to this work.

In the meantime, please contact Jane Pickering at 604.873.7456 or <u>jane.pickering@vancouver.ca</u>, if you have any questions.

Best Sadhu Aufochs Johnston City Manager City of Vancouver

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

o. 604.873.7627

twitter: sadhuajohnston www.vancouver.ca